
From: Daren Zuk 

Sent: 06 December 2023 12:47 

To: Planning 

Subject: FW: Primrose Hill Gates, 2023/3861/P  

 

Hello, 
 
Please log the following letter of support. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Daren Zuk   
Senior Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Please note that I will be on annual leave commencing Friday, 15 December and 
returning Tuesday, 2 January 2024.  
 

Subject: Primrose Hill Gates, 2023/3861/P  
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
We are residents at 21 Prince Albert Road. 
 
We support the above application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elizabeth & Joshua Critchley 


